
From: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 9/13/2012 2:57:46 PM

To: Sullivan, Timothy J. (timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: LLNL

Thanks. Welcome back. I sure could use one !

Sent from my iPad

On Sep 13,2012, at 2:53 PM, "Sullivan, Timothy J." <timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> I'll give you an update next week.
>
> I've been on vacation, just returned, and cleaning up urgent items.
>
> Tim
>
>
> From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com]
> Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 2:51 PM
> To: Sullivan, Timothy J.
> Subject: LLNL
>
> Just checking on progress Tim. You mentioned mid to late September for a PD. Are we still on schedule ?
>
> Sent from my iPad
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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